
 

 
 
 
 
17 November 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Along with all the normal lessons and routines you would expect of a school week, this week has been notable 
by the addition of a wide range of external speakers to enhance the curriculum experience for all students. 
 

Enrichment 
 

On Tuesday, we were fortunate to have a team from BBC Bitesize to speak to all students in Years 7 to 10. 
 

Representatives from the BBC were in school all day hosting a panel of guest speakers from the world of 
entertainment, media and broadcasting. Students learned about various career paths linked to the world of 
media, and were given the opportunity to question panellists too.    
 

On Thursday students enjoyed encounters with employers and educators including the NHS, the fire service, the 
Army and charity sectors amongst others.  Workshops ranged from rocket design and creation to leadership 
skills and money management.  
 

Year 11 students watched an external performance of A Christmas Carol, to support them in their preparations 
for their GCSE in which this is one of their key texts.  
 
All students visited our Careers Fair and spoke to a wide range of colleges, trainers and employers. 
 

Students’ behaviour, attitude and engagement during these events was impeccable, and was commented on by 
our wide range of external visitors. 
 

Flu immunisation Programme: We are offering Flu immunisations to all students.  These will take place in school 
on Thursday 7th December.  The immunisation can by via nasal spray or injection and will be administered by 
Intra Health Nursing Team.  If you would like your child to be immunised you need to give your consent.  You 
can do this by clicking on this link: Parental Consent Form - Flu immunisation 
 

Please complete the consent form by Monday 27th November. If you would like to find out more information, 
or contact the Immunisation team, please click on this link:  Flu immunisation information for parents 
 
Date reminder: as a reminder to dates already published, the school will be closed for one day on Friday 24th 
November.  There will be no staff in school that day. You can access all our term dates here: 
https://www.lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk/parents/term-dates 
 
Thank you for your support at all times. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 
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